
Ballincollig Carrigaline Municipal District Meeting on15th May 2017

To: Chairperson and Each Member of the Municipal District

I refer to the following Notice of Motion from which is on the Agenda for the meeting of the
Municipal District on the 15th May 2017.

Cllr D Canty:
“That the Members of Ballincollig/Carrigaline Municipal District be updated on the proposed
horse grazing project at the Lee Road.”

Report: 
The  proposed  location  for  this  development  is  in  the  Cobh  Municipal  District.  My
understanding is that The Horse Project Initiative Steering Group has submitted declaration
of exemption application form to the Council in relation to the proposed project and this is
being assessed.

As the area in question is within another Municipal District Area it is not a matter for the
Ballincollig Carrigaline Members to discuss.

Kevin O’ Regan
Municipal District Officer 
15th May 2017


